
Bee Well Pediatrics Appointments Effective Monday March 16, 2020: 

This is our plan to continue to provide medical care to our newborns, infants, and 

kids in Houston, but also to do our part and limit the spread of COVID 19.   We are 

continuing to follow the Center for Disease Control (CDC) and Harris County 

Medical Guidelines as well.  The safety of our patients and our staff is our top 

priority at Bee Well Pediatrics. 

1.  All appointments are still being seen.  When you come to the office, please 

only 1 adult come in to check your child in and return to your car until an 

exam room is open that you can go straight to; this will limit exposures in 

the waiting room.  Especially, since our patient population likes to touch 

and taste everything. 

2. We do not have testing for coronavirus in our office. 

3. Our staff and/ or myself may be wearing masks to protect you and us.  We 

are taking extra precautions so that we can continue to care for your family 

right now when you need us most. 

4. Please do not bring extra people or siblings to appointments.  1 parent per 

child. 

5. No food or drinks allowed in the office.  We are trying to limit eating, dirty 

hands, and increased bathroom usage. 

6. Do not hesitate to call us with any questions.  We are trying to see 

everyone we can and keep everyone healthy at the same time. 

Most of all, we will strictly adhere to cleanliness and infection control in all areas 

of the office.  Each exam room will be disinfected between patients. 

This is a time to think smart.  We are doing this as extra precautions so that we 

can keep all of our families safe.  This is our part and efforts to flatten the curve 

for all of us.  We are ready to help you navigate this pandemic together. 

 

Lara Varisco Leonhardt, MD 

Bee Well. Live Well. 


